
 

 

 

 

The children have been busy playing with ice planets this week, exploring the ice textures 

and talking about the colours of the planets. We've talked about what gravity is, recalling 

what we were learning last week. The children have enjoyed some maths activities, 

counting space objects and finding numbers. 

21st January 2022 

 

 

Star of the Week 

Harrison 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our star of the week this week is Harrison for showing 

determination in physical challenges.   He has been really good 

at catching a ball from great heights!  



 

 

Dates for the Diary 

Nursery will close for Easter break from Friday 8th April and back open  

for children to return on Wednesday 20th April 22. 

For the summer break, Nursery will be closed from 1st August and be  

back open on Monday 15th August. 
 

Invoices 

There are some outstanding invoices due for payment.  Please arrange for 

these to be settled as soon as possible.  If you have a query regarding an 

invoice please contact the School Office as soon as possible.  If payment is to 

be made via a childcare voucher scheme, please notify the office of the 

reference details.  Thank you. 
   

Funding 

If you receive funding, please contact the office for a form to complete.  

Please note, that if the funding is being split with another setting, please keep 

us informed of how this is split and if this changes at any time, please contact 

us with the details. 

The children have been doing some lovely mark making this 

week, using a variety of colours and giving meanings to the 

marks they have made. 


